PS300/22-23
Dear all

I hope all the students who attended the activity evening last night really enjoyed themselves
and are looking forward to the next one on Thursday 8th June. Make sure you have booked
for this one.

| confirm the link to _Mr Liley’s letter last Friday.

| hope you enjoy today’s newsletter. ISSUE 4. This week has information on the Y7
curriculum, Learning Support, our final activity evening and transition day.

MCAS: You will have received last week your link to our school data system
MyChildAtSchool [MCAS]. This is a portal enabling parents to update their information
which we have received from primary schools.

Parents new to our admission’s list will receive theirs as we receive their information from
their current primary school.

If you have already used MCAS to view another Angmering School sibling's report, you
should already have access so your email will not include an invitation code. If you can't
remember your password you used with a sibling then there is a self-service portal for
password resets. Please click on this and an email will be sent to your recovery account.

Please only amend information for your Y6 child. Do not amend information for siblings. If
you wish to amend siblings information please email
updatemyinfo@theangmeringschool.co.uk

If you have a query about MCAS please do contact us on
mcas@theangmeringschool.co.uk. This is a direct email to our IT team.

Please do make sure you are able to log on and have checked your information which has
come over from the primary school.

Phone calls: Apologies, the transition team is working their way through the calls so please
do bear with us if you have not received your call yet. They are having to make a lot of
repeated calls which is taking us longer than we thought.

Council tax and ID: We still have parents/carers who have not yet supplied their copy
council tax invoice or the student passport/birth certificate. Please email these to me if you
have not already done so. You can wuse my email address or the
admissions@theangmeringschool.co.uk. Either is fine. | will send individual reminders to
parents who have not supplied them next week.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes
Fiona


http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Letter-to-parents_carers-12th-May-2023.pdf
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Moving-up-to-Angmering-Issue-4-1.pdf

